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AARP on House TriComm Health Care Reform Bill:

“This bill would make great strides for all of our members and their families.”

WASHINGTON—AARP CEO Barry Rand released the following statement following the 

introduction of health care reform legislation in the U.S. House of Representatives from 

Chairmen Charles Rangel, Henry Waxman and George Miller.  

“We are pleased by the House TriCommittee’s health care reform bill, which makes important 

strides towards making sure that every American has access to affordable, quality health care 

choices. 

“Those without access to employer sponsored plans face serious roadblocks that block affordable 

insurance choices based on their age and health status.  Those of our members in Medicare pay 

close to 30% of their incomes on out-of-pocket expenses and they deserve relief, especially in 

the prescription drug doughnut hole, where they get no benefit while paying premiums. 

“This bill would make great strides for all of our members and their families.   

“It would help abolish those insurance market practices that keep people on the outside looking 

in based only on their age and health status.  It recognizes that expanding coverage means little if 

a person can’t afford it, providing meaningful relief to those with modest incomes and capping 

out-of-pocket expenses for plans in the Exchange.   

“The House TriCommittee bill would also close over time the Medicare prescription drug 

‘doughnut hole’—a major concern for our members. 

“We look forward to working with Chairmen Rangel, Waxman and Miller, as well as their 

colleagues in both parties and both chambers of Congress to build on current momentum and 

enact comprehensive health care reform in 2009.” 


